
 

 

 

Our office remains open during normal business hours of 8:00 am to 4 pm.  We are trying our hardest to 

continue serving our clients during this challenging time.  Our office is taking the necessary precautions 

to ensure everyone is safe and healthy at these times, we have adopted the following additional 

measures in response to COVID-19: 

➢ We are constantly sanitizing our office and bathrooms. 

 

➢ We have been implementing guidelines for our caregiver’s out in the community and continue 

to do so; they are always to wear a mask and gloves.  

 

➢ Consistently wash their hands upon arrival and before leaving.  

 

➢ All caregiver’s will be doing extra sanitizing in the client’s homes, even if it is not required.  

Our clients are in the population that is most at risk from COVID-19.  Touching Hearts Senior Care 

encourages you, for your own protection and others, we urge you to follow the advice of local and 

national health care authorities.  

If you have any questions or concern, please give Touching Hearts Senior Care a call 251-445-4204 


